










































































































































Louisville Area RCM –A Report March 2016 
 

Hello Family, 

In this month’s report I will discuss the Conference Agenda Report (CAR)/Conference Approval Track 
(CAT) workshop, how Home Groups can return their ballots, and the World Services literature survey. 
The regional motion will be based on Area group conscious and taken to the World Services Conference 
in April 2016. The next Regional Meeting will be held March 20th in Bowling Green KY at The Medical 
Center, 201 Park St.  

In Loving Service, 

Karen D 

CAR/CAT Workshop 

On February 21st 2016 the Louisville Area hosted its Conference Agenda Report (CAR)/Conference 
Approval Track (CAT) workshop. 24 people attended the workshop and there were 18 in attendance at 
any given time.  Kevin D presented the motions for home groups to consider.  The motions in the CAT 
were voted on at the workshop, the motions in the CAR have been sent back to Home Groups for their 
vote. 

How to return World Motion Ballots 

The ballot form for work motions, along with the motions were sent to Home Groups in last month’s 
minutes. Home Groups should vote on these motions and return them to the Louisville Area Chair 
during March’s ASC meeting, or to myself or Kevin D.  The last date motions can be return is March 27th.  

The World Literature Survey 

The World Literature Survey was sent to understand what literature projects the groups are interested 
in undertaking.  It must be returned to Kevin D or Janeen L by the first of April. Survey forms can be 
downloaded from World Services website.   
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